Year 1 - Spring Term — 2022/2023

Hello parents,

We hope you have had a great start to 2023. Our learning journey will continue to
be exciting this term as the children investigate some new topics to support their

current skills and development
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PE:

Year 1 will be having PE on
Thursday afternoons. Their
PE kit is:

PE shirt

Navy elasticated
joggers

White socks
Black trainers
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Reading/RWI:

Every Tuesday, the children need
to bring in their reading records
and their three books:

e Levelled book

e Book they are reading

e Book for reading for

pleasure

Please go over their phonics
with them at home. Feel free to
have find resources via the
Oxford Owl website below:
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk
/reading/reading-schemes-
oxford-levels/read-write-inc-
phonics-guide/

Class Dojo:

Please check Class Dojo
daily for updates.
Please feel free to send
me a message with any
enquires and | will try to
respond as soon as
possible.
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Homework:

The children will receive
homework on-

Mondays: Literacy and
Numeracy which is on
Doddle

Friday: Spelling are set
on Class Dojo

(| Homeweork?

On 16" January 2023 we
will be going to the
science museum.

SCIENCE
MUSEUM

On the 3™ of March
2023 we will dress up
for World Book Day.

IT 3 WURLD BOOK DAY!
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Please join us for our
achievement
assemblies on:

e 27" January
e 24" February

We will be attending
Mass on:

e 11™January
e 1 March




